
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>
Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov>
'Broome, Darryl' <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 6/27/2017 1:17:14 PM
Subject: Policy and Communications Planning Document

Attachments: 2017-6-21 Policy and Communications Plan for July 2017.docx

I have updated the planning document to reflect the staff meeting from yesterday morning and developments since 
then. Please let me know if you see any changes that need to be made. Again, you are all welcome to edit this 
document as you have updated information, it is in the group planning folder.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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